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The Applebaum Internship Program 
at the Detroit Symphony Orchestra 

The Detroit Symphony Orchestra (DSO) is known for 
cutting-edge performances, collaborations with the 
world’s top musical artists, and a deep 
connection to the city of Detroit. In partnership with 
Applebaum Family Philanthropy, the Applebaum 
Internship Program at the DSO was established to 
provide paid internship experiences for Wayne State 
University students at the iconic cultural institution.

This opportunity enables students to have 
hands-on career experience through a variety of 
unique offerings at the DSO that go beyond music: 
organizational advancement, fundraising, event 
management, production, marketing, communications, 
and non-profit business administration alongside 
leadership development opportunities.



By participating in this program, you will…
•	 Be assigned a portfolio of assignments and contribute to meaningful, 

hands-on projects
•	 Have a dedicated supervisor for the duration of the internship who is 

invested in your growth & development
•	 Take part in informal learning opportunities, including  engagement 

with organizational leadership (e.g., CEO, Board members, executives, 
senior staff)

•	 Take part in professional development sessions exclusively for interns

Timing
The annual partnership with Wayne State University is offered three times     
a year to Wayne State students, in fall, winter, and summer terms.

Think this opportunity is for you?
This program is designed for students seeking:
•	 Paid internship experience
•	 Professional development & leadership experience
•	 Informal learning opportunities and engagement with professional leadership 
•	 To make an impact in the Detroit cultural arts community

Upon completing this internship, you will become part of the Applebaum 
Fellows, a group of professionals with additional unique networking and 
leadership development opportunities.

To Learn More...

about the program and opens   
positions, scan the QR code here 
or reach out directly to hr@dso.org 


